








PARISH & COMMUNITY NEWS 

ST. PIUS X YOUTH  

All Middle School and High school students are invited to join us for Life Teen Mass at 5:30 PM.  
Meet at 6:30 PM in the Family Center Main Hall for food. 

Life nights/Edge nights to follow until 8:30 PM. 

 

The PCCW Annual Bake Sale will be held on March 19 
and 20, 2016.  We welcome donations of any home baked  
treats.  We would greatly appreciate it if you could      
support our fundraiser by dropping off a baked item after 
2:00 PM on Saturday, March 19 or before and after all 
Masses on Sunday, March 20.  Thanks to all who have 
supported us in the past by donating or purchasing a 
baked item.  We appreciate your support and hope you 
continue to do so.  Your generosity helps fund projects 
here at St. Pius X sponsored by the PCCW.  For further 
information, call Diana De Leon (210) 655-6873 or Mary 
Paul (210) 508-3232. 

St. Vincent De Paul is once again preparing to 
bring a little Easter joy to families in need 
through the “Easter Basket Program.”  With 
your support, we have been able to show 
God’s love through Easter baskets for children 
ages 12 and  under.  The needs for this project 
are:  Baskets, wrapped Easter candy, chocolate Easter bunnies, 
peeps, coloring books, boxes of crayons, bubbles, paddle balls 
and small toys for children.  Items can be dropped off in the 
bins in the church breezeway or at the SVdP Offices on M-W-F 
between 10 AM and 2 PM.   Baskets will be assembled in the 
Family Center on Holy Thursday and distributed on Holy      

Saturday from the Family Center.  Anyone who 
wishes to help on these days is very welcome.   
 

We are able to live our mission because of the 
generosity of our congregation.  For further 
information and to volunteer, please call the 
SVdP office at (210) 824-2758. 

A ll ladies of the parish are invited to 
attend the Parish Council of Catholic 

Women meeting on Thursday, March 3 in 
the Family Center, Room 115/116.  The 
PCCW is an organization of women from the 
parish who meet monthly to establish a relationship 
among the members of our parish family and to further 
spiritual and material undertakings recommended by the 
pastor.  Join us for refreshments and socializing at       
6:30 PM.  Stay for the business meeting beginning at   
7:00 PM.  It is a wonderful way to learn more about our 
parish and to meet some of the ladies of our parish. 

Your participation can make a difference! 

Monsignor Brosnan Rosary Guild 
The monthly Rosary Guild meeting will be on  
Thursday, March 3 at 10:00 AM in the Family     
Center, Room 209.  Come join in the fellowship 
while making rosaries for those in need.  If you 
have questions, contact Nancy at (210) 599-2040 or 
Betty at (210) 826-4581.   

We look forward to seeing you!! 

HEALING ROSARY 
Sponsored by the Knights of Columbus Council 4298 

 

If you or someone you know needs prayers of       
healing; physically, emotionally or spiritually, please 
join us after the 5:30 PM Mass on March 6, 2016.   

 
 

The Our Lady of Guadalupe Society of St. Pius X invite you 
to come and join them on Sunday morning, March 6, at 
their breakfast taco sale in the Cafeteria.  They will be 
selling tacos after the 8:00 AM and 10:15 AM Masses.  
Coffee, juice, and sweets will also be available. 

Lenten Prayers at the St. Pius X Grotto  
Monday, March 7, 2016 

 

Led  by the Endow , Reflections &   
Women of Grace Programs 

 
Meet us at the St. Pius X Grotto at 10:00 AM and join us in praying 
the Holy Rosary and the Stations of the Cross.  Join us for lunch 
afterwards at La Posada Del Rey (1896 Nacogdoches).  For more 
information, please contact Kathy Ornes at (210) 820-3982 or 
Terelyn Santos at (210) 286-5436 . 

What is 40 CANS FOR LENT?  It’s a program designed to 
help fight hunger in our community.  It’s an opportunity 
to turn a small sacrifice into a big difference.  It’s      
simple.  Collect one can of food per day during Lent and 
one can per person on Easter Sunday.  Drop off your         

non-perishable food items in the blue barrels in the church 
breezeway.  For a list of items needed, visit the church website 
or stop by the church office.  Together we can fight hunger! 



 

Second Annual Scramble 
Benefiting St. Pius X Youth Ministry 

 

Monday, April 18, 2016    
8:00 AM Tee Time 

 

1100 Bitters Road  
San Antonio, TX 78216 

To donate, play, or sponsor, contact: 
 Stephanie Kristek or 
 look in next week’s bulletin 
 (210) 824-0139 x206 
 (210) 829-5125 Fax 
 skristek@stpiusxsa.org 

Birdie Sponsor- $5,000 
Par Sponsor- $2,500 

Bogey Sponsor- $1,500 
Hole Sponsor- $300 

Goody Bag Sponsor - $200 
Player Sponsor - $125 

For Office Use Only 

 

Amount Due: ______________________________ Amount Collected:  ______________________ 
 

Payment Type:       Cash         Check   Check Number:  _________Collected by: _________________ 
 

Comments: ______________________________________________________________________ 

ST. PIUS X CATHOLIC CHURCH 
SANCTUARY EASTER FLOWER DONATION FORM 

 

Easter Lilies-$12.00, Peace Lilies-$13.00, Azaleas - $15.00, Hydrangeas-$20.00. 

Please make check payable to:   St. Pius X Catholic Church 

 

       Donated By:  ______________________________________ Phone Number:  __________________   

    In Memory of: ____________________________________________________________________ 

In Honor of:  _____________________________________________________________________ 

In Thanksgiving for:  _______________________________________________________________ 

Type of Flower(s) and Number of each:____________________________________________________ 

The flowers will be placed in the Sanctuary.  For other arrangements and for more information, please    
contact:  Becky Tarwater at (210) 654-8834 or email: rickrbecky@sbcglobal.net or Joyce Chramosta at  
(210) 656-4800 or email: chramostaj@att.net. 

 
 

 

Tournament Services include: 
Breakfast, 18 holes of Scramble-Style Golf, Lunch with Awards Ceremony and Goody Bag! 

 


